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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 
 Friday 6th January 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back 
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and look forward to a happy and prosperous 
2017. 
 
 
The Emperor and the Nightingale – 12th January  
Please note in the previous correspondence regarding Theatre by the Lake trip, the school 
bus is now unable to collect children when we return back to school. Please can you ensure 
you make arrangements to collect your child/ren. We estimate that we should arrive back at 
school at 4.30pm.  
 
 
Swimming – 20th January 
We are looking for help with transport to take 10 children to Appleby swimming pool at 1pm 
for their swimming lesson, children taking part in the swimming gala will already be at the 
pool. All children will return back to school by bus.  
 
 
Recorders 
Recorder classes will recommence next week with Carolyn Fyfe for children in Y4, Y5 and 
Y6. A voluntary contribution of £10 per term is needed to pay towards the cost of this, which 
we would appreciate in the next couple of weeks. Thank you.        

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                        

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 Promoting a love of learning: 

Honesty, Friendship, Perseverance, Trust, Belonging 

 

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 6th January   Whole school swimming - 1.30pm (10 weeks) 
Thursday 12th January  Whole school – Theatre by the Lake  
Friday 20th January   School public meeting – 5.30pm – School Hall 
Thursday 6th April   U dance – Class 2 
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